
 
 
 

Rassias Center for World Languages and Cultures 
 

ALPs-FY 2016 Reference Letter 
 

 
Dear Language Teacher, 
 
This student is applying to the Accelerated Language Program for Youths (ALPs-FY).  Would you please 
provide us with a letter of reference?  To ensure that your letter reaches us by the May 4th deadline, you 
may choose to mail it directly, fax or email it.  We are primarily interested in the student’s motivation, 
classroom demeanor, strengths and weaknesses in the target language and interpersonal attributes. ALPs-
FY includes an intensive curriculum that asks a great deal of its participants and we are most interested in 
how you feel the student would react to such a program. 
 
Thank you very much for taking the time to correspond with us.  Please do not hesitate to call or e-mail us 
with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Helene C. R. Miles 
Executive Director 
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